



Dearest Friends of Sycamore Trails

I hope this letter finds you and your families well and enjoying this holiday season! As the end of the year approaches, I want to reflect upon our accomplishments. As many know, inflation is sky high right now, so we had to make some adjustments in our spending to reflect our donations. We held open bidding from January- April and selected the right landscaping company for our entry way. Since this method worked so well, we will be holding another open bid.

If you like your landscape company, please give them our email so that they may submit a bid to take care of our entry way. We would also like to give a special thanks to all who have donated this year! Thanks to you, we've increased our percentage of those who donate by 2%. But we know we can still do better. In the last year, we have spent countless hours creating an electronic database to help serve each you for years to come. We have also created a website: FRIENDSOFSYCAMORETRAILS.COM. There have been many compliments as to how easy it is to just donate online now. We expect to be able to do a lot more with our website soon. This year, I released many of the non-profits I volunteered for to be able to focus on our neighborhood wants and needs as well as spend more time at home with my family. In reflection, I did not know in doing this, I would spend so much more time training others to do what I have done for them for so many years. My sincerest apologies for not being able to keep both our website and Facebook updated. On another note, we did have a successful spring garage sale and we do plan to have another. We will send out more information on that near March. If you have not had the chance to donate, you still have time and we offer many ways for you to do so. Remember your donations are tax deductible! We wish you all the best this holiday season!

Ways to Donate:

- Through our Website
- PayPal @ Friendsofsycamoretrails@gmail.com
- CashApp @ \$SycamoreTrails
- Check: Made payable to Friends of Sycamore Trails

Sincerely,

J. Jamie Taylor

639 Birchcreek Way Springboro, Ohio 45066 937.825.9991

FriendsOfSycamoreTrails@gmail.com

friendsofsycamoretrails.com